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ANNOUNCEMENTS September 7, 2025

Welcome We are delighted you are worshiping 
with us today. If you would like more information 
about our ministries, read below or visit dcpc.org.  

Please let us know you are 

worshipping with us. Sign the 

friendship pad or scan the QR 

code.  

New Fall Worship Schedule 
Begins Next Week! The Session of DCPC 
approved at their June meeting 
the Sunday Schedule Task Force's 

  recommendation for an updated 
Sunday Schedule. The new schedule is set to 
begin on September 14.  

The new Sunday morning schedule will be: 

8:30- 9:15: Traditional Worship in Lingle Chapel 

9:30- 10:30: Informal Worship in our Sanctuary; 
children and/or adults who are going to Sunday 
School will leave after the Children's Moment 
(approximately 9:40) 

9:45- 10:45 Sunday School for all ages 

11:00- Traditional Worship in our Sanctuary 

For Our Children Worship bags and children's 
bulletins are available at each entrance. In the 
middle of the sanctuary, we have tables with 
quiet supplies to keep young hands busy while 
listening. Parents, please sit nearby and leave 
spaces and materials tidy.   

Free Childcare We provide childcare for ages 0 
to 6 in Room 14, which is on the lower level.  

Hearing Assistance Devices are available in 
baskets at each entrance to the sanctuary. If 
you need assistance, please see a worship 
leader. We also have Bluetooth capability.  

Sunday School begins next Sunday 
September 14th at 9:45-10:45 a.m. 

Adult Sunday School  
The Maloney Class (rm. 215), and The Pines 

Class (Living Rm) both meet at 9:00 am 
through the summer. All other Adult Sunday 
School classes will resume September 14th.  

Children’s Sunday School 

Families with Children attending 9:30 worship, 

please take your children with you to 

worship. Use a kiosk at the sanctuary 

entrance to check in children for Sunday 

School. After the Children's Moment, parents 

will escort their children to classes. Sunday 

School for Preschool is on the lower level; 

classes for TK through 5th grade are on the 

upper level.  

Kids Club is a week-day faith formation 

opportunity for elementary children. Come,  

join us on Wednesdays 4-6 p.m. for snacks, 

music, faith class, and play. Classes 

begin September 10, but children are 

welcome to join us anytime. Please 

sign up and contact Jenny Alexander 

or Sarah Lynch with any questions.  

Youth Cookout All 6th-12th graders are 

invited to join us tonight as we kick off the 

youth group year with a cookout! Join us in 

the Congregation House from 5:30pm-7pm 

for dinner, an inflatable obstacle course, ice 

cream truck, tie-dye station, and lots of fun! 

Bring a friend! 

Life at DCPC 

Worshiping 

Learning 



Blythe Partnership Blythe students and teachers 

are back in school, and they need 

our help to meet their academic 

goals for this school year! Can you 

be a Classroom Helper or Heart 

Math Tutor? 40 are needed! Scan 

the QR Code to learn about specific needs, 

days, and times. Sign up and lets help these 

students thrive! Contact Catherine Bragg 

catherinebragg68@gmail.com with any 

questions. 

Habitat Build Are you 
interested in volunteering 
to help build a Habitat for 
Humanity house? The site 
address is 540 Broadway 
Court in Statesville. DCPC 
will be working a few days 
in October, November and December. Shifts 
are 8:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. Please scan the QR 
code and click on the button to sign up. If you 
have questions contact John Hurst- 
johnj22K@gmail.com for the build and Noni 
Buchanon- nonibl946@gmail.com for 
snacks/lunch and team support.   

Organ at Davidson begins its 20th season with 
three Charlie Chaplin silent films, 
accompanied by organist Dorothy Papadakos. 
We will turn the sanctuary into a movie 
theater, children get free popcorn, and there 
will be other movie treats available. This free 
recital will be offered both in person and 
online on Sunday, September 14, at 3:30 p.m. 
For more information, 
visit www.OrganAtDavidson.org. This will be 
fun for the whole family, and bring your 
friends! 

Preschool Choir DCPC is starting 

a Preschool Choir on 

Wednesdays from 4-5 with Mr.  

David and Ms. Sarah. Meet on 

the playground, have a snack, 

then enjoy 30 minutes of music making. 

Register via Realm. 

Sign up to Adopt a Davidson College Student 

The Adopt-a-Student program matches 

Davidson students with DCPC members to 

provide connection and support during their 

years at Davidson. The student/host 

relationship is largely left to the student and 

family to determine. Some families 

have provided meals, airport rides, 

orientation to the area, movie 

nights, and more - or less! 

Matches are made at the 

beginning of the fall semester and 

are usually with first-year students. Please 

contact Jenny Vidmer for more information or 

use this QR code to sign up. 

Congregational Picnic Join us after the  
10:00 a.m. worship service for a 
Congregational Picnic in the Congregation 
House TODAY, September 7th! DCPC’s 
Fellowship Committee will provide drinks and 
the Main dishes- BBQ Pork and Fried Chicken! 
Parents - During the Picnic there will be a 
staffed KID-ZONE play space for children 
behind the Congregation House. Feel free to 
escort them there if they need to burn off some 
energy. There will be lots of seating in the 
Congregation House. People are welcome to 
bring lawn chairs and/or picnic blankets if they 
would like to eat outside. 

Rest and Renewal Peter Henry is currently on 
sabbatical. During Peter’s absence Robert 
Alexander is acting head of staff. John Ryan 
left for sabbatical August 28th and will return 
on November 30th. All Faith Formation 
activities will continue.   

Giving During the Summer Consider an 
automatic, monthly gift to help offset the 
summer slump. Contact Trish Jones 
(pjones@dcpc.org) to set that up.  And 
THANK YOU for the recent, new pledges to 
DCPC. Those commitments matter. You can 
find an online form at our website or find 
pledge cards in the Narthex. 
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